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DATES 

July 

 

Friday 23rd  Break up for Summer  

   holiday 

 

September 

 

Monday 6th   Inset Day 

Tuesday 7th  Return to school 

 
 

 

Sports Day 
This was a big success and children took part 

in lots of races.  Videos will be coming out on 

Dojo very soon.  Again we are sorry that 

parents were not able to join us but we felt 

it was the right decision to make with the 

number of positive cases increasing in the 

Frome area. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Self-isolation Information 
Information from Public Health England 

which needs to be adhered to.   

 

To self-isolate means: 

 

Do not go to work, school or public areas and 

do not use public transport or taxis.  Only 

leave your home to go to your test if you 

need to, observe strict social distancing 

advice and return home immediately 

afterwards. 

 

COVID-19 Reminder 
If your child, or a member of your household 

receives a positive Covid-19 test result please 

inform the school as soon as possible.   
 

Please call the dedicated School Out of Hours  

Covid-19 mobile, which is 07876 199618.   During 

the Easter holidays the mobile will be checked on 

a daily basis.   
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 

School Lunches for September 
Menus and how to order will be published on 

ParentPay on Monday. 
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